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Cho Cho Myint

From: Wint KhinZaw <Wint.KhinZaw@blacktown.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Monday, 23 July 2018 6:17 PM
To: Cho Cho Myint
Subject: HPE CM: Altrove estate Planning Proposal -  Extension of time

Hi Cho Cho 
We would like to request the extension of Gateway time period for the Altrove Estate Stage 7 Planning Proposal. 
It has been delayed for reporting to Council due to its link, in terms open space provision, to another proposal by 
Stockland for the development of Schofields Altrove Town Centre  
The extension of time up to 6 months beyond the original Gateway will be sufficient until the completion of Plan 
making by the Minister/GSC. 
Regards 
Wint 
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